
 
                                                                               

 
 
April 10, 2020 
 
 
 

 
Dear College of Professional and Global Education Graduate: 
  
We hope this message finds you well during this exceptional time. Our thoughts and 
best wishes go out to each of you. 
  
One of the priorities of the College of Professional and Global Education (PaGE) is 
providing our military veterans access to career-training and professional certificate 
courses. The College of Professional and Global Education is seeking approval from the 
U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) to include Cal State LA's certificate and 
professional training programs as resources for veterans in our region. By becoming an 
approved VA partner, Cal State LA will be able to create and offer even more 
educational programs to our veteran population; opening doors to them to get, keep, or 
advance in a job. 
  
To accomplish this priority, we would like to gather data from our former students, like 
you. The data collected from you will inform the VA how our programs have helped you 
professionally. Through your participation in this project, you will be happy knowing that 
you are making Cal State LA certificate and job training programs accessible to more 
veterans. 
  
Please complete the brief survey here by April 24. 
 
We understand and respect your privacy. Please know the information you provide will 
only be shared by Cal State LA with the VA. If you participate in this effort, you may 
receive follow up communication from the VA confirming that the information submitted 
by our campus is accurate. 
  
Thank you for your participation in advance. If you have any questions or need 
additional information, please email us at pageprograms@calstatela.edu. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
The College of Professional and Global Education Team 
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